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August 2022 
 
 
 
Product Declaration: Ozone-Depleting Substances  
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 
ND Industries, Inc. takes health and safety as it relates to its products, as well as 
their environmental impacts and the affect they may have on public, very 
seriously. We take pride in a long-standing environmental, health and a safety 
record, and work diligently every day to ensure that we are following all 
applicable regulations.  
 
To this end and to the best of our knowledge, current information collect through 
our supply chain, for all products provided, supplied, and/or applied by ND 
Industries, Inc., do not contain or intentionally use any listed ozone-depleting 
listed substances in its product formulations. This includes all Environmental 
Protection Agency (EPA) class one and class two listed ozone-depleting 
substances.  
 
Furthermore, this compliance statement only applies to the products 
manufactured by ND Industries, Inc. and applied to a fastener or substrate and 
not the fastener or substrate itself. 
 
Should you have questions or require further information regarding ozone-
depleting substance as they relate to ND Industries, Inc. products, please contact 
ND Industries, Inc.’s Environmental, Health and Safety Department by using the 
email address provided below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Ajay Jain 
 

Ajay Jain 
EHS Manager 
ehs@ndindustries.com 

mailto:ehs@ndindustries.com

